
 

3rd April 2020 

Department of Corporate Services 

BSE Limited  

Phiroze Jeejeeboy Towers 

Mumbai – 400 001 

Security Code No – 509820 

 

 

The Listing Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 

Exchange Plaza,  

Bandra Kurla Complex 

Bandra (East),  

Mumbai 400 051 

Security Code PAPERPROD 

Subject : Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015: 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform you that in view of the COVID-19 pandemic, the 
Company has taken various measures (including work from home) to ensure safety and 
well-being of all its employees and is ensuring compliance with the directives issued by the 
Central Government, State Government and local administration in this regard, from time to 
time. 
  
In view of the lockdown in many of the States/ Union Territories across the country to 
minimize the spread of COVID-19, the operations of the Company at some of its locations 
have been affected and hence scaled down. For the safety of the people employed  on 
ground operations, the Company has put in place comprehensive measures on social 
distancing and precautionary hygienic practices. 
  
Huhtamaki PPL Limited is a manufacturer of primary consumer packaging and labelling 
solutions in India. Our Company is an integral part of the supply chain for our customers who 
are engaged in supplying essential commodities food, personal care, home care, hygiene 
and pharmaceuticals, across the country in a safe and hygienic manner.  
  
We are closely monitoring the situation and will continue to comply with the directives of the 
Central Government, State Governments and local administration that are targeted to 
contain the spread of COVID-19. Given that the situation continues to evolve , it would not 
be practical to measure the financial impact of the current measures on our business 
operations. 
  
You are requested to take the above information on your records.  

 Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Huhtamaki PPL Ltd., 

 

 

D V Iyer 

Company Secretary & Head – Legal 


